FINANCE (BUDGET) DIVISION
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE,
GOVERNMENT OF GOA
SECRETARIAT, PORVORIM-GOA -403521 :
Phone No. (0832) 2419778 E-mail usbud1-sect.goa@nic.in

MISC/6/4/2021-FIN(BUD) /5334‘ Dated:- 02/11/2022

ORDER

Instances have come to the notice of this Department, whefein, the
Budget Controlling Authorities are carrying out or proposing re-appropriation
of funds from funds provided under Centrally Sponsored Schemes (C.S.S.)
heads.

It is to be noted that the allocation made under the CSS heads are
mapped with the receipts to be received from Central Government. Thus the
Central Share and State Contribution are meant to be utilized ohly for C.S.S.
purpose and re-appropriation from these heads for routine expenditure

further increases the budget deficit.

Therefore, all the Budget Controlling Authorities are hereby instructed
not to carry out re-appropriation of funds provided under the heads of
Centrally Sponsored Schemes. Directorate of Accounts is also directed not to

entertain such proposals henceforth for clearance wherein re-appropriation is

carried out from C.S.S. heads. 'Yﬂ(/
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(Pranab G. Bhat)
Under Secretary (Finance Budget-I)
To, :
All Budget Controlling Authorities,
Government of Goa

Cgp‘ y to:-

- 1- The Director, Directorate of Accounts, Panaji - Goa.
2- Guard file..
3- 0/c.



